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Dear Business Owner: 

 

St. Augustine Academy is a local, private K-12 grade school, 

providing a unique Catholic education to many children in our local 

community.  We have a challenging liberal arts education in a moral 

setting for the well-being of each student.  We are supported entirely 

by tuition and charitable donations, and no one is ever turned away 

due to a lack of funds. 

 

Annually we host an elegant affair consisting of dinner, dancing and 

an auction.  This year’s event will be under the wings of Air Force 

One  at the Ronald Reagan Presidential Library in Simi Valley, 

and we expect over 250 people in attendance.  Our Gala is happening 

on November 18, 2017 and will include a special guest speaker this 

year, Mario Enzler, former Swiss Guard under St. John Paul II. 

 

An auction can only benefit us if we have items to offer.  Any and all 

items would be appreciated, and most businesses donate if they are 

able.  Will you consider helping us by making a donation? 

 

As a thank you to our donors, we will be advertising their businesses 

in our auction program.  If you are unable to donate an item, perhaps 

you would consider helping us out by purchasing a full color ad -- 

please see the advertising opportunity on the reverse of this letter.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

You can contact me at (805) 672-0411 with any questions. 

 

 

Michael Van Hecke 

Headmaster 
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